
Notice of Master Plan 
 

The Municipality of Mississippi Mills 

How We Flow: Water and Wastewater Infrastructure Master Plan 
 

The Municipality of Mississippi Mills has completed a Master Planning process, in accordance with Approach 1 
of the Municipal Engineers Association (MEA) Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) process, to 
develop Water and Wastewater Infrastructure Master Plan. This Master Plan developed water and wastewater 
servicing strategies to align with updated population projections 
to meet demand from existing and future service areas in 
Almonte for the next 25 years 

Based on the study findings, input from technical agencies and 
the public, the Master Plan is now completed. The preferred 
alternatives include sanitary sewer and watermain upgrades; 
as well as additional studies required for expansions to potable 
water treatment, potable water storage, wastewater pumping, 
and wastewater treatment.  
 
The recommended projects are presented in the Master Plan 
report, which is currently available for review at the 
Municipality’s website:  
https://www.mississippimills.ca/en/how-we-flow.aspx  
 
By this notice, the Master Plan is being placed on public record 
for a 30-day review period in accordance with the requirements 
of the Municipal Class EA.  
 
Interested persons may provide written comments to the 
project team by October 24, 2024. All comments and concerns 
should be sent directly to: 
 

Mark Buchanan, P.Eng. 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
J.L. Richards & Associates Limited 
Phone: 343-804-5349 
Email: mbuchanan@jlrichards.ca  

Luke Harrington B.Eng. 
Engineering Coordinator 
Municipality of Mississippi Mills  
Phone: 613-256-2064 ext. 408 
Email: lharrington@mississippimills.ca  

This Study is being conducted according to the requirements of Approach 1 of a Master Plan under the 
Ontario Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process (October 2000, as amended in 2015 and 2023).  

 

All personal information collected in this process– such as name, address, telephone number and property 
location – is collected, under the authority of section 30 of the Environmental Assessment Act. It is collected 
and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is available to the general public. As this information 
is collected for the purpose of a public record, the protection of personal information provided in the Freedom 
of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA) does not apply (s.37). Personal information you submit 
will become part of a public record that is available to the public unless you request that your personal 
information remain confidential.  

 

 

This Notice was first issued on September 24, 2024. 


